Invitation to a Service children’s ‘pupil voice’ workshop 
Service Pupil Promise 
Pre-Event – School based workshops  

The Local Authority in collaboration with SSCE Cymru are planning an exciting project to develop a Service Pupil Promise. This promise will be a commitment from the Local Authority to support children from Armed Forces families, ensuring we listen to their voices, and strengthen our commitment to the Covenant. This initiative includes a Service pupil voice workshop which aims to ensure that Service children receive the recognition and tailored support they deserve, acknowledging the unique challenges they face, such as mobility, separation, and transition between schools. By working together, we can create a framework that enhances their educational experience and strengthens our local authority’s commitment to inclusion and support.
 
Our aim is to include a diverse range of Service Children from all our schools across the LA, allowing us to gather a wide variety of perspectives and experiences. We hope that all participants will have fun throughout the day, interacting and socialising with other Service Children from across the county. We would love for Service Children from your school, and the staff supporting them, to take part in this event.  

In preparation for the main event which will take place in (add month) we are also offering a pupil voice session for the individual schools involved. We would like to offer your school a 1 hour session to take place at your school, facilitated by LA staff on (add date and time)

Please also save the date now for the main multi-school event on (add date and time) at the (add venue), further information to follow. 
 
If you could please confirm that the (add date and time) is convenient for us to visit your school to facilitate the initial workshop I would be really grateful. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.


